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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 15th March 2013, Norwood School will join in with the national event of Red Nose Day. 

 

All pupils and staff are being invited to come to school wearing something funny for money! 

Temporary red hair will be allowed on this day ONLY. Please make sure your child does not arrive 

for school on Monday 18th March with red hair. 

 

We would appreciate a donation of £1 to go to this worthwhile charity. Could we please remind 

you that pupils are only allowed to come to school in non-uniform in return for the requested 

donation. However if you do not wish to participate, your child may come to school in uniform as 

usual. 

 

As corresponded on February’s newsletter, we are selling red noses in school for a £1. If you would 

your child to purchase a red nose please send in payment to the class teacher. 

 

There will also be a special menu for this day, please send in the reply and payment to book a meal 

for your child. 

 

On behalf of a very worthy charity we thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 


